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Free 10x20 vendor space at the carnival 
Two yard signs with your logo and website
Promotional items/flyers in our vendor bags 
Largest level recognition on our website with your logo and website link
Largest level recognition on our Facebook page with your logo and website link

One yard sign with your logo and website
Promotional items/flyers in our vendor bags 
Medium level recognition on our website with your logo and website link
Medium level recognition on our Facebook page with your logo and website link

One yard sign with logo and website link 
Basic level recognition on our website with your logo and website link
Basic level recognition on our Facebook page with your logo and website link

Dear Local Business/Organization,

The Mountville Fire Company is excited to announce the annual Mountville Days Carnival, which will be held
from May 15-18th 2024. This event is a great opportunity for the Mountville community to come together and
celebrate what makes our town special.

Hosting such events is not possible without the support of local businesses and organizations. We kindly ask for
your help in making this year's carnival a success by becoming a sponsor. Your sponsorship will help us cover
the expenses related to the carnival, including the cost of light towers, fuel for light towers, portable restroom
facilities, constables, food and t-shirts for volunteers, advertisement, and more.  

To show our gratitude for your generous support, we would be honored to showcase your company's logo on
our website, social media pages, and signage during the event. Please choose from the sponsorship levels
below:

Chief Level $1,000 

Firefighter $500 

Jr Firefighter $250  

Sponsor online at MountvilleFire.com/carnival or mail a check payable to Mountville Fire Company to:
C/O Mountville Days Carnival, 26 North Lemon Street, Mountville PA 17554

Thank you for your consideration, and we hope you will join us in making this year's Mountville Days Carnival a
huge success. Please feel free to contact us at MountvilleDays@MountvilleFire.com if you have any questions or
require additional information.

Sincerely,
Bryan P. Duquin Jr., Carnival Committee Chair 
Mountville Fire Company

http://mountvillefire.com/carnival
mailto:MountvilleDays@MountvilleFire.com

